
3 December 2021 

To whom it may concern 

RE: Recommendation letter for Arno Marais 

I am writing to wholeheartedly recommend Arno for his exceptional dedication and 
commitment to maintaining cleanliness and functionality in our school's classrooms during 
school holidays from grade 8 to grade 12. Arno's exemplary work ethic, attention to detail, and 
drive for excellence have truly set him apart in his role. 

Arno has consistently demonstrated his drive for excellence by ensuring that every classroom 
he oversees is impeccably clean, organized, and well-maintained. His meticulous attention to 
detail is evident in the thoroughness with which he approaches his tasks, leaving no corner 
untouched and no issue overlooked. Arno takes great pride in his work, and it shows in the 
pristine condition of our classrooms. 

Moreover, Arno's proficiency in woodworking has been invaluable in ensuring the proper 
maintenance and care of classroom equipment and fixtures. His skills in woodworking allow 
him to address any repairs or maintenance tasks promptly and effectively, ensuring that our 
classrooms remain safe and functional for both students and teachers. 

Arno's ability to foster collaboration and promote inclusivity has also been commendable, as he 
consistently works well with others and creates a positive and respectful environment for all. 
His handyman skills, coupled with his meticulous attention to detail, make him a standout 
candidate for any role requiring dedication, precision, and a strong work ethic. 

In conclusion, Arno's dedication to excellence, drive for perfection, and unwavering 
commitment to safety and quality make him an invaluable asset to our school community. I 
have no doubt that he will continue to exceed expectations and achieve great success in all his 
future endeavours. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Hester Lotz 
hesterlotz543@gmail.com 
+27 83 301 1027 
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